SAMPLE LETTER TO THE EDITOR

(Should be on Bank Stationery)
Dear Editor:

April 4-10, 2021, is the 31st Anniversary of Community Banking Week in Illinois. This year’s theme is “Growing Stronger Communities.” Community banks like us all across the state are inviting our friends and our neighbors to help us celebrate the independent spirit that is the hallmark of locally run banks.
It is a time to celebrate the important contributions community banks make not only to their local economies, but to the nation’s economy, as well. There is no better time than now for local businesses and consumers to do business with a community bank. Not only do community banks offer the same products and services as larger institutions, but they are home-grown and home-raised companies that are deeply integrated into the fabric of their local hometowns. 

Community bankers have earned our customers’ appreciation for the common-sense approach we take to doing business with our neighbors and understanding our local community. The decision-makers at community banks are your neighbors. They are the means to the financial end for their customers, which include small businesses and agricultural customers.

Community banks’ special niche is serving the needs of local families, businesses, and farmers. Unlike larger banks that may take deposits in one state and lend in others, community banks channel loans to the neighborhoods where their customers live and work, helping to keep local communities vibrant and growing. 

Thank you to everyone who has helped to make us a vital part of this area’s growth and prosperity. You have given us reason to celebrate Illinois Community Banking Week!
Sincerely,
(Please feel free to change this sample letter, add to it, or personalize it in any way you think appropriate. If you share a market with another community banker, you may want to touch base with him/her before submitting this letter.)
